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Dear Madam/Sir 

 

I am an investor in Hepburn Wind because I believe it makes a genuine contribution towards 
the move towards the production of non-polluting energy.  Whatever your position on climate 
change,  it must only be of community benefit to reduce our dependence on carbon emitting 
fossil fuels. 

I have visited wind farms near Port Fairy in Victoria and a number in Western Australia.  The 
cattle grazing at the base of the columns seemed completely unfazed by the experience, in 
fact, oblivious to what was happening around them.  The noise was almost imperceptible and 
the appearance quite striking in a positive way.  In Western Australia a wind farm situated on 
a gorse covered cliff overlooking a threatening ocean considerably added to the impact of the 
scene. 

Yours etc 

Ann Parris 


